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I oppose new taxes. It is time that we get to looking at where we can be more 

efficient and use the money already allocated better. It is time that electric vehicles 

start paying their fair share. These additional taxes will just harm our economy and 

have a terrible impact on rural residents that drive more miles and need larger 

vehicles due to what they need to make a living.  

 


